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Good afternoon
 
RE:          Side Agreement between National Highways and Hampshire County Council
 
Hampshire County Council and National Highways have been negotiating the terms of a Side
Agreement.
 
The Side Agreement is now in a substantially agreed form between National Highways and
Hampshire County Council – and we anticipate formal completion of the same shortly.
 
We will provide further update once the Side Agreement has been completed.
 
Kind regards

James
 
James Hammond 
Solicitor
Project Legal Adviser – Planning and Environment
For Assistant Director of Legal and Monitoring Officer 
EII South 
The Castle, Winchester 
Hampshire, SO23 8UJ

Email: 
Web: https://www.hants.gov.uk/hampshire-services/hampshire-legal-services
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